UNITY PUBLIC SCHOOL

No.: 109, Lake View Road, Kottur, Chennai - 600 O85
Phone: C44 -2445 1233 | Website: www.unitypublicschool.com

Circular No: P - 15 /0818 Date: 18.08.20138

Dear Parent, Assalamu Alaikum .!

L] Eid-ul-Adha Holidays commence from Monday, the 20™of Aug 2018 and the school will

re-open on Monday, the 27" Aug 2018.

. Schedule for the postponed exam inations:
S.No Scheduled date Postponed Exam Date
1 20.08.18 27.08.18
2 17.08.18 28.08.18

" Saturdays 22.09.2018 and 03.11.2018 are working days.

. We are pleased to inform you that Eid-ul-Adha Salah will be performed in Unity Public

School Ground on 22.08.2018 at 7.00 A.M Inshaa Allah. Separate arrangements

made for sisters. Car parking facility will be closed at 6.45 am .

. Wish you all “Happy Eid”.

Jazakallahu Khairan,

Principal

are



